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7 December 1979

Dear Prime Minister,

I have today received the followirg message by
telex from my Prime Minister with a request that it
be forwarded to you:

" Please accept warm congratulations. It
was a long road to Lusaka and a difficult
one since. We are very happy that it has
been settled and hope all goes well from
now on, Best wishes to Lord Carrington
who must have done a remarkable job.

Yours sincerely,
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High Gommissioner

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, MP
Prime Minister

10 Downing Street

London SW1




